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Right now, a wholesale disregard for Oregon’s land use laws is written into SB 1537 

in the form of UGB expansions. We can’t get behind a bill that disregards Oregon’s 

land use laws. 

 

This provision that bypasses our land use laws is unnecessary, and the bill will be 

stronger without it. 


